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COVID-19 and 2020! 
2020 has given us quite the year. I want to thank each and 
everyone of you for continuing to support my small business. 
We also appreciate those who took good care of us during 
those months that we were closed. Several clients called 
throughout calling to make payments towards future cleanings, 
sending payments to be given to the ladies, and even dropping 
food off for my family. Your kindness can’t go without 
recognition and how much well you are appreciated.

We have a long fall and winter season to get through. We will 
continue to do our best with notice of schedule times, following 
safety and sanitary guidelines, and being available to you all. 
We want you to know if anything happens in regard to 
COVID-19 you will all be first to know. ~ Becky Hypolite, owner

Website….

We have a website that will link you to the newsletter should 
you happen to misplace it. Please use the link “newsletter2020” 
at our website: buzybscleaning.com. This is also where you can 
refer a friend.
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Buzy B’s Newsletter
Holiday cleaning information and schedule is included in this newsletter. 

Busy B’s Housekeeping Services 
9539 Setina Lane
Sacramento, CA 95827
916 362-5753 Office
916-272-0744 Text
www.buzybscleaning.com

http://www.buzybscleaning.com
http://www.buzybscleaning.com
http://buzybscleaning.com/
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Holidays….
Another Holiday Season is upon us! Below you will find the 
dates that we are closed due to the holidays to be with families. 
We have also included reminders about weather and cleaning 
hazards.

Weather~ During the winter months there is always potential 
delays due to rain, fog, or just the usual Sacramento traffic.
Every attempt is made to perform your regular cleaning as 
normal as possible, but the examples listed above sometimes 
hinders our schedule. If there is ever a problem that delays us 
more than usual, we will try and contact you. If necessary, we 
will inform you as soon as possible. 
Please do keep in mind we don’t give specific times for 
cleaning. Especially during the months of November, 
December, and January. We try to work quickly so when you 
and your family come home, you are not inconvenienced by our 
presence.

Cleaning Hazards~ Molds are more present in our tubs and 
showers during the colder months. The ladies here at Buzy B’s 
are not allowed to use straight bleach or Tile-X or any other 
forms of bleaching products without Becky’s permission. There 
is something you can do to help prevent these molds from 
growing.
Leave bathroom windows open slightly. Make a spray bottle of 2 
parts bleach and 3 parts water, and mist your shower after each 
use.
Holiday Cleaning Hours for Residential and Commercial
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Holiday Cleaning Hours for Residential and Commercial

Thanksgiving – Closed  November 26th and 27th

Christmas  - Closed  December   24th-25th

New Years - Closed  December  31st through January 1st. 

Normal hours resume January 4th

If you are in need of additional cleaning or to cancel your regularly scheduled cleaning, 
please reach out to us as early as possible to rearrange as necessary. 
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Some may know that I own a travel agency as well. Its 
important moving forward to be careful when using online 
websites for travel needs. Sites like Expedia, Cheap Tickets, 
Priceline etc are all third party sites with fees and no guarantee 
of services. And I’ll bet you didn’t know that these sites are not 
registered in the United States. 
When you’re ready to travel again, give me a chance to make 
your vacation easy, affordable, and worry free. I have 31 years 
of experience and have own my agency for 11 years now. 
Visit my website: www.crystalandclearrtravel.com or call 
916-761-9591 
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Other Services ……

http://www.crystalandclearrtravel.com
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